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Kari Kyler - Pinecrest Lake Level 

From: "garyalogan@yahoo.com" <garyalogan@yahoo.com> 
To: <KKyler@waterboards.ca.gov>, <Kbumett@fs.fed.us>, <kcaldwelI@fs.fed.us>, 

<sskalski@fs.fed.us>, <rbrooko@fs.fed.us>, <t.fisher13@comcast.net>. 
<cwelchI3@fs.fed.us> 

Date: 10/14/2011 12:27 PM 
Subject: Pinecrest Lake Level 

gentlemen and ladies, . 
I ve read both letters from Allen Green and Keri Greeen. I agree with them both. I feel the lake should 
be at 5608 until October 1st. This year has been an excellent year for recreation at the lake and should 
be followed in the future. 
Gary Logan 
Cabin #28 
Pinecrest 
25500 Shafter Way 
Carmel, CA 93923 
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